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January 26, 2011 
 
        
 
 
       
Mark Alan Govednik 
2729 – 29th Ave S Upper 
Minneapolis  MN 55406 

 

 
Re: Order to Remove or Repair for property at 1084 Fifth Street East  
 
Dear Mr. Govednik: 
 
This is to confirm that a hearing was held on January 24, 2012 and no one appeared on behalf 
of the owner(s) or the Bank.  Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, will recommend to 
the City Council that the building be removed within 15 days from adoption of resolution with no 
option for repair. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 15, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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